
From: Hirzel, Douglas hirzel@smccd.edu
Subject: Invitation: Presentation of New Position Proposals

Date: October 15, 2015 at 3:11 PM
To: canada@smccd.edu

Cañada Community, 

You are invited to attend a presentation of the New Classified and Faculty Position proposals on Wednesday, Oct. 21 from 2:10-4:10 p.m. in 
room 2-10.  All those attending are strongly encouraged to read the proposals prior to coming so that you will be able to engage effectively in 
the question and answer period following each presentation.  The proposals and their supporting documentation can be found at the PBC site 
http://canadacollege.edu/planningbudgetingcouncil/staffing-1516.php

The following classified proposals will be considered:

International Student Center PSC
Middle College OAII
Outreach PSC
Puente OAII
Transfer Center PSC

The following faculty proposals will be considered:

Biology faculty
English faculty
Psychological Services faculty

On Tuesday, Oct. 27 we will engage in small group discussions to identify the strengths and weaknesses of each proposal so that we can 
guide the prioritization and decision process.

PBC Co-Chairs, Debbie Joy and Doug Hirzel
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